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June 20,2007 

The Honorable Samuel W. Bodman 
Secretary of Energy 
U. S .  Department of Energy 
1000 Independence Ave., SW 
Washington, DC 20585-1000 

Dear Secretary Bodman: 

The Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (Board) is pleased to enclose a copy of our 
Second Quarterly Report to Congress on the Status of Significant Unresolved Issues with the 
Depmment of Energy's Design and Construction Projects. Congress mandated the Board eo 
write this report in the House Conference Report 109-702 (Section 32011, on the Na~onal 
Dcfense Authorization Act for Fiscal Year 2007 (H.R. 5 122). 

The conferees directed the Board and the Pepartrnent of Energy to prepare jointly P report 
on efforts toward more timely resolution of technical issues raised by the Board. Until such time 
as the jointly prepared report i s  submitted, the confexees have directed tbe Board to provide 
quarrerly reports on the status of significant unresolved technicat diffeiences between the hard  
and the Department of Energy concerning design and co~stntcti~n. 

Sincerely, 
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Text Box
Enclosure

fb07u25a.pdf



